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INTI Students to Research and Update 
Malaysia-Greater China Investment Guidebook 
for HLB Ler Lum

A comparative guide to doing 
business in Malaysia and Greater 
China, to be distributed in over 
100 countries, is the latest project 
for INTI students made possible 
through the strong partnership 
between their institution and 
HLB Ler Lum - member of HLB 
International, a worldwide 
network of independent profes-
sional accounting �rms and busi-
ness advisors.
 
The guidebook project, the latest 
in a series to enhance students’ 
innovative learning experience, 
will involve them in research to 
provide up-to-date information, 
statistics and other relevant data 
on business structures for foreign 
investors in Malaysia and Greater 
China (comprising Hong Kong, 
China and Taiwan). These include 
taxation, �nancial and monetary 
systems, securities markets, 
foreign business incentives, 
employment, social security 
payment, infrastructure and trad-
ing across borders.
 
The “Malaysia-Greater China 

Investment Guidebook” will be 
structured from the perspective 
of entrepreneurs that will allow 
them to compare the business 
and regulatory requirements 
from four jurisdictions. The 
Guidebook, after having been 
reviewed by HLB International 
and published will be made avail-
able to all its member �rms in 
over 100 countries.
 
Mr. Robert G. Tautges, Chief Exec-
utive O�cer of HLB International, 
and Dr Ler Cheng Chye, Senior 
Partner of HLB Ler Lum o�ciated 
at the project launch with Profes-
sor Dato’ Dr. Ibrahim Ahmad 
Bajunid, Deputy Vice-Chancellor 
of INTI International University.
 
The book project is the latest in a 
series which also includes 
students’ review of the recruit-
ment and selection policies, 
processes and procedures of HLB 
Ler Lum for the purposes of 
professional and academic devel-
opment in the industry’s human 
resources best practices. 

(From left) Dr Ler, Tautges and Professor Dato’ Dr. Ibrahim at the project launch.
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I'm writing to you from the 
Laureate Leadership Summit in 
Orlando, Florida.  

This is an annual meeting in 
which several hundred Laure-
ate leaders from around the 
world gather to share latest 
developments.  

The other INTI attendees and I 
will share some of our learn-
ings in meetings throughout 
July; look in particular for some 
new insights and planning 
around student career devel-
opment and the INTI Individu-
alization pillar.  

The other big event coming up 
in two weeks is our July gradu-
ation and the investiture of our 
new chancellor.  

Look for details elsewhere in 
this issue, and please join the 
whole IU community in this 
special event.


